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Due to extreme weather and flooding in New South Wales the following NDIA partner offices
are temporarily closed until further notice:

Northcott: Shop 3, 17 Short Street, Port Macquarie 2444

Find your closest partner office.

NDIA offices are open, and you can contact us by:

calling 1800 800 110
sending an email to enquiries@ndis.gov.au
using our webchat function, on our contact page.

NDIS providers who have questions about delivering quality and safe supports and services to
NDIS participants during emergency situations should contact the NDIS Quality and Safeguards
Commission on 1800 035 544.
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